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I appreciate the opportunity to provide opponent testimony on House Bill 248. I am dumbfounded by 

this legislation that seeks to destroy the power of one of the most important public health measures in 

human history—vaccination.  

It’s time we stop allowing politics to stand in the way of basic common sense and humanity towards one 

another.  

It is not acceptable that people benefiting from vaccines against measles, mumps, rubella, tetanus, 

polio, COVID-19, and other deadly infectious diseases now seek to limit our ability, as a society, to 

protect ourselves. 

Unbelievable, unacceptable, unconscionable, and un-American!  

 


